
Ron Bullhorse 
 

Dear Respective Board Members, 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit comments on the proposed rules that are under
consideration. I am writing to express my strong opposition to the Advanced Clean Car II Rules. I
feel that the proposed rules are not right for New Mexico at this time. Although, I feel that Electric
Vehicles will be a part of our transportation future, I feel that the mandates provided in the
proposed rules are going too far, too fast. 

In addition, there are many items that need to be addressed for a successful transition. I feel that we
need to have the proper charging infrastructure throughout New Mexico, especially in the more
rural parts of our state. We need to ensure that our utility companies can support the electrical
demand as we cannot be like California where their utilities have been warning homeowners and
EV owners alike to not to use their air conditioner or charge the EV's just this summer. 


